
Birkby Infant & Nursery School 
Blacker Road ~ Birkby ~ Huddersfield ~ HD1 5HQ 

Tel ~ 01484 223969 
 
 
                                                                                                  
 
12 March 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PARKING AND SPEEDING REMINDER  
 
School is very concerned about parking and speeding in the streets around 
Birkby I & N School. 
 
Parking 
 

 Please do not park on the restrictions on Blacker Road. 

 Please do not park on, or too near, the pedestrian crossing. 

 Please park with consideration for residents on Clement Street and 
Osborne Road. 

 
Speeding 
  

 Two families complained yesterday about the speed of a small black car 
using the lane off Tanfield Road.  Their children were nearly hit. 

 
There is great concern that if these matters are not resolved a child could be 
seriously injured. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs D Wilson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


